
 
  

CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT 

NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS 
Submission of Manifest for Charter Flights 

 
Stakeholders are hereby informed that the Submission of Manifest for Charter 
Flights went live as from Thursday 29 December 2016.  

 

Airlines Operators and Ground Handling Agents, as the case may be, are now 
able to create manifests for charter flights on the Cargo Community System (CCS) 
interface and submit same to Customs, via the Tradenet, in compliance with 
Section 49 of the Customs Act. 

 
For any additional information, you may contact Technical Officer N. Suneram on 
Tel 202 0500 (Ext2398)  
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MRA, CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT 


